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Richard Maleski, Susie Lloyd, and Ronald Menold, Director, COSECURE, were quoted in the article,

"Cozen O'Connor Encourages Smart Cyber Subrogation Claims," published by Law360. Following the

firm's webinar on the same topic, the article focuses on the importance of handling cyber subrogation

claims, as insured businesses' cyber losses have skyrocketed. "There are many targets an insurer can

point fingers at and collect reimbursement from, including an insured's contracted IT vendors,

software companies, background check companies, and even their retailers and customers," Maleski

and Lloyd said. "We've had cases where the IT department was basically afraid they were going to get

fired. They think they could lose a job if they cooperate too much," said Ronald Menold.

 

To read the full article, click here.
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